CITY OF NEW BEDFORD
JONATHAN F. MITCHELL, MAYOR

March 7, 2019

City Council President Linda M. Morad and
Honorable Members of the City Council
133 William Street

New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Council President Morad and Honorable Members of the City Council:

I am submitting for your approval an ORDER that the sum FOURTEEN
THOUSAND NINE HUNDRED DOLLARS ($14,900) now standing to the credit of the
account from CITY COUNCIL SALARIES AND WAGES be and the same is hereby
transferred and appropriated to as follows:

CITY CLERK SALARIES AND WAGES....... $14,900

To be certified and approved by the Department Head

CITY HALL * 133 WILLIAM STREET * NEw BEDFORD, MA 02740 « TEL: (508) 979-1410 +» FAX: (508) 991-6189




CITY OF NEW BEDFORD
CITY COUNCIL

March 14, 2019

ORDERED: That the sum of FOURTEEN THOUSAND NINE HUNDRED
DOLLARS ($14,900) now standing to the credit of the account from CITY COUNCIL
SALARIES AND WAGES be and the same is hereby transferred and appropriated to as

follows:

CITY .CLERK SALARIES AND WAGES....... $14,900

To be certified and approved by the Department Head




Gty of New Bedfprd "oz

MASSACHUSETTS STEPHANIE MACOMBER
ASSISTANT CITY CLERK
OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK SUSAN M. HENRIQUES
33 WILLIAM STREET ASSISTANT COUNCIL CLERK

NEVV BEDFORD, MA 02740-6182
Tel: 508-979-1450 = Fax;508-991-6225

February 25, 2019

Jonathan Mitchell, Mayor
City of New Bedford

133 William Street

New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Mayor Mitchell:

respectfully réquest your consideration of the following transfer request, which is meant to REPLACE
my previously submitted request, dated February 15, 2019: ‘

From: City Council, Salaries and Wages
To: City Clerk, Salaries and Wages
Amount: $14,900.00

The City €lerk’s 100 Account will have a deficit of $14,900.00, while a more than adequate surplus in the
City Council’s 100 Account will make this transfer possible. This deficit was anticipated when a full-
time, temporary Clerk Typist was hired to work in-the City Clerk’s Office in late January 2019, This
position has already proven to be extremely valuable to the Office.

Thank you for your time and consideration of this important matter. Please feel free to contact me
directly should you or your office require additional information.

Sincerely,
7 //

ennis W. Farias
City Clerk/Clerk of the City Council

cc: City Council President Linda M. Morad
Ari Sky, Chief Financial Officer
Robert Eckstrom, City Auditor




